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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/380 
 
Subject: Elective Recovery and Planned Care 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I am writing to request information regarding the capital 
deployment to system partners for elective recovery and details 
of the ICB Senior Responsible Officer (SRO) for Elective 
Recovery and Planned Care.  
 

1. Capital Deployment for Elective Recovery: 

 Could you please provide details on the amount 
of capital deployed to system partners to assist 
in elective recovery from January 2023 – 
December 2023. Kindly break down the amount 
by partner or area if possible. 

  
2. ICB Senior Responsible Officer for Elective Recovery 

and Planned Care: 
  

 Who is the Senior Responsible Officer (SRO) 
within the ICB responsible for overseeing 
Elective Recovery and Planned Care 
initiatives? 

1. The following funding has been deployed to system partners to 
support Elective Recovery: 
 

Year-end 31st March 2023 - £2.459m – NBT* (New build elective centre) 
Year-end 31st March 2024 - £12.141m – NBT* (New build elective centre) 
TOTAL                                                   £14.600m 
 

The funding is over and above the systems Operational Capital 
Allocation, with funding provided through National Elective Recovery 
/ Targeted Investment Fund. 

*North Bristol NHS Trust 
 
2. Dave Jarrett, Chief Delivery Officer 
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We appreciate your cooperation in providing this information, 
which will contribute to my understanding of the collaborative 
efforts in elective recovery. Please populate the following table 
with the requested information:  

Partner/Trust 
Amount 

Deployed 

Senior Responsible Officer  

for Elective/Planned Care 

[Partner/Area 
1] [Amount 1]   

[Partner/Area 
2] [Amount 2]   

... ...   
 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 25 January 2024 and has been approved for release by Dave Jarrett, 
Chief Delivery Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


